English homework     Monday 14th February 2022
Hello Year 6 
This week I would like you to complete the Punctuation and Grammar sheet as normal – we will mark this in class together.
Then as I know you have loved learning all about The Titanic, please complete the reading comprehension.  Answer the questions in your homework book instead of on the sheet though please.
Learn your spellings for the usual Friday test. (Week 6) I will add Week 7 to the next half term spelling list – so don’t worry.
Please ensure you have your homework in by Friday 18th February 2022.
Thanks Mrs. Heston


